EVENT

Virtual Indigenous law student open house

. January 11, 2021
12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. ET

9 Webinar

Login details will be provided after you register.
(Note that the time isin EST.)

BLG invites self-identifying Indigenous law students to an open house panel discussion on Monday, January 11, 2021. The event will be hosted virtually by
BLG at the Toronto office, and is open to law students across the country that self-identify as Indigenous.

Students will have an opportunity to join a virtual firm tour, hear from a panel of Indigenous lawyers from the firm, and ask questions in break-out groups with
our lawyers.





